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Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 2:01 PM
To: Ryan, Will (WRyan@macleanfogg.com); dmerwitz@macleanfogg.com
Cc: Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; pocawater@suddenlinkmail.com; Healey, Richard
Subject: AR0034835_MacLean ESNA ARP0001048 Aug 2014 late semi-annual report with ADEQ_

20140827 
Attachments: [Untitled].pdf

Will, 
 
Mac-Lean ESNA’s June 2014 semi-annual final corrected Pretreatment report (attached) was 
electronically received late, reviewed, deemed complete and compliant with the Metal Finishing 
standards in 40 CFR 433 using the combined wastestream formula (CWF) in 40 CFR 403.6(e). 
 
Please ensure future reports are received by ADEQ before the end of your semi-annual reporting 
months of June and December of each year. 
 
Thank you for your time and cooperation in settling on a valid/acceptable CWF factor.  Please include 
the calculations for the basis of that factor in future reports. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  William Daniel, Pocahontas Wastewater Manager 
       Richard Healey, NPDES Enforcement Coordinator 
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports 
 
From: Ryan, Will [mailto:WRyan@macleanfogg.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 1:31 PM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Subject: FW:  
 
Please review. Hopefully this will be final version. 
  
Regards, 

   
Will K. Ryan | Plant Superintendent 
MacLean-ESNA 
611 Country Club Rd. Pocahontas, AR 72455 
office.+ 870-892-4789 | cell. 870-378-7206 
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wryan@macleanfogg.com 
www.macleanfoggcs.com 
 


































